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Sunday, June 7, 2009
California Dept; of Fish & Game
Newhall Ranch EIR/EIS Comments
4849 Viewridge Ave.,
San Diego, CA 82123
' ‘ Attn: Mr. Dennis Bedford,

Dear Mr. Bedford,

' Due to a previous commitment, 1 will be unable to attend the meeting about the subject
item scheduled for June 11 at Rancho Pico Middle School.

| | urge the hearing officers to grant a 120 day extension for the following reasons:
- The document is voluminous containing over 16,000 pages!

- Some of the déta appears to be inconsistent and must be researched.

| - Experts need time to review, check and verify the data contained therein.

| This decision will have everlasting effects. | respectfully urge your granting a 120 day
\ delay to implementation for interested community members and biologists.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Malcoim J B

QLM

26432 Marsalg Drive
Valencia, CA 913556



Responses to Comments

085. Letter from Malcolm J. Blue dated June 7, 2009

Response 1

In response to this and other requests, the Corps and CDFG extended the comment period for the Draft
EISEIR. Pleaserefer to Topical Response 1. EI S/EIR Public Review Opportunities.
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